GAMBLING COMMISSION E-BULLETIN

3 June 2013

Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. You have registered on our website to receive news and updates from us.

In this edition:

- 1. Commission briefs more licensing authorities on tackling illegal gaming machines
- 2. Social gambling review
- 3. Responsible Gambling Strategy Board (RGSB) appoint Dr Simon Tanner
- 4. Multi activity premises a quick guide for Licensing Officers
- 5. Latest LA bulletin is available to download
- 6. Casino 'drop' and 'win' summary report May 2013
- 7. Other news

1. Commission briefs more licensing authorities on tackling illegal gaming machines

Cracking down on illegal gambling was top of the agenda at a training event run by our Local Authority Liaison Unit at Liverpool City Council this month.

Read more...

2. Social gambling review

We have published <u>a report</u> that we commissioned the Gambling Lab to complete, providing an overview of what is currently known about 'social gambling'. This is to widen the discussion of potential implications for risk, harm and responsible play in relation to gaming and gambling behaviour.

Read more...

3. Responsible Gambling Strategy Board (RGSB) appoint Dr Simon Tanner

Dr. Simon Tanner has joined the RGSB from 1 June 2013. Previously a GP, Simon has studied and specialised in public health medicine.

Read more...

4. Multi activity premises - a quick guide for Licensing Officers

This guide is intended to assist local authority staff when considering applications for, and conducting inspections of, multi activity sites; for example holiday camps and commercial clubs.

Read more...

5. Latest LA bulletin is available to download

The May 2013 edition of our licensing authority bulletin provides up to date information and guidance on gambling licensing issues.

Read more...

6. Casino 'drop' and 'win' summary report - May 2013

We have published the latest summary report showing the amount of money exchanged for chips in casinos ('drop') and the amount retained by the casino ('win').

Read more...

7. Other news

British Horseracing Association issue result of disciplinary panel hearing

Subscribe to our RSS feed for regular updates and news

THE NEXT E-BULLETIN WILL BE SENT ON 17 JUNE 2013

- If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter, please register here.
- If you do not wish to receive future issues, click <u>unsubscribe</u> and send the email that is generated.